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Dear Parents and Carers, 
Dates for your Diary  
 

 

Arts’ Week What a great week it’s been for all of us here 
at Landscore - fun filled and very creative! There has been 
such a buzz around the school and the children seem to 
have really enjoyed the week. They have had the 
opportunity to work with a variety of staff throughout the 
week and sample a range of art activities such as circus 
skills, shadow puppets, batik, block printing, doodling, felt 
making, collage, sculpture and singing & dancing to ‘The 
Greatest Showman’. The outcomes have been fantastic 
and it’s certainly put us 
all in the circus mood 
ready for Thursday next  
week! 

  

 
 
 
 

Thursday 13th June 
Monday 17th – Friday 21st June 
Thursday 27th June 
Tuesday 2nd July 
Monday 15th July 
Monday 15th & Tuesday 16th July 6pm 
Thursday 18th July 
Monday 22nd July 2:00pm 
Tuesday 23rd July 

- Happy’s Circus and Non-Uniform Day 
- Year 5 Grenville residential 
- Year 5 Quogwarts Day at QE 
- Sports Day 
- Class swap and reports out 
- Year 6 Performance 
- Whole school disco 
- Year 6 Leavers’ Presentation 
- Last day of the year  - 3:10pm Leavers’ Tunnel 
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Inspired by Arts Week! 
Jasper Silk-Rundell was 
so inspired by arts week 

that he has been 
continuing his art at 
home with his mum. 

They made this picture 
based on Pablo 

Picasso’s ‘Le Clown’ 
using a mixture of 

pastels and collage on 
Wednesday morning! 

Well done Jasper – what 
a fabulous picture! 

 

Non-Uniform Day – Thursday 13th June! As many of our children and families are going to 
the circus next Thursday, we have decided to allow children to come to school in their own 
clothes on that day so that everyone can go straight to the circus without having to get changed 
first. There is no contribution needed for this non-uniform day. 
 

Congratulations must go to Jonah Tucker, Amelia Holland & 
Toby Harvey this week for playing football for Crediton U7 in the Colyton 
Tournament last Saturday and the Dawlish Tournament on Sunday. The 
children had great success and managed to win their groups on both 
days. Well done to you all. 
Congratulations to another football champion – George Hookway, who 
won the ‘Behaviour and Attitude’ Award at the Plymouth Argyle 
Community Trust Day during the half term. George has also been invited 
to attend trials twice a week for the Centre of Excellence at Plymouth 
which is a real honour – well done George! 
Further congratulations must go to Eliza Henderson who has achieved 
her STAnley level 5 for swimming and has also finished her Book Quest 
with the library by reading over 50 books! Very well done Eliza. 
Final congratulations must got to Summer Baker who has been awrded 
her STAnley level 7 swimming certificate. Great work Summer and keep it up! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend. 
 

Debbie Main   
 

 


